
Bramfield C of E Primary School Spring Term 2 2018 

 

The second half of the spring term was jam-packed for Bramfield Primary. Alongside 

our usual learning we had great fun celebrating both World Book Day and Easter. We 

had our annual Easter Egg hunt following on from our Easter Church Service and held 

a successful Easter Bonnet contest with some amazing entries. 

 

 
 

One of the highlights of the half-term was our celebration and fund-raising for sports 

relief. We held a week of sports activities and challenges, all of which started before 

school to encourage children and parents to get active and to support Sports Relief. 

Both keeping healthy and fit through sport and fundraising for important charities are 

rated highly at Bramfield Primary. To finish off the week Year 6 took on the teaching 

staff at a 5-a-side football game. This is the second time we have done this for Sports 

Relief and the second time that the Teachers have won! The game was briefly 

interrupted this year by the arrival of a giant woolly sheep. Woolly, the mascot for St 

Elizabeth Hospice came and joined the game and helped in goal for the children’s 

side. At the end of the game parents of the School and organisers of The Big Bike 

Ride cycling event (held last May) presented a Cheque to St. Elizabeth Hospice for 

£26, 926.65. The Share of money raised at the event co-organised by the Friends of 

the School. It was a wonderful end to the half-term and a great celebration of sport 

and fundraising efforts, both past and present. 


